
 

 

COUNCIL MEETING, 4 NOVEMBER 2021 

 
REPORT OF THE 

Cabinet  

PART I 

 
1. SERVING HAMPSHIRE’S RESIDENTS – STRATEGIC PLAN 2021 – 2025  

1.1. At the County Council meeting of 30 September 2021, the Serving 
Hampshire’s Residents – Strategic Plan 2021 – 2025 was considered and 
approved. In discussion of the item at the County Council meeting, concern 
was expressed regarding the absence of reference to sustainability in 
Outcome 1 linked to the absence of any reference to recycling and waste in 
the Strategy overall.  Furthermore, reference to Outcomes One, Three and 
Four in the covering report did not have the same titles as in the Strategy. 
Following a proposal by the Leader, these points were discussed by Cabinet 
on 12 October 2021 during consideration of the Climate Change Annual 
Report.  

1.2. Cabinet received confirmation that where wording differed between the 
Strategy and the covering report, the wording in the Strategy took 
precedence.  

1.3. An additional recommendation was proposed and agreed, that: 

Cabinet recognise the importance of waste minimisation through promotion of 
the circular economy as a key element of the climate change strategy and 
accordingly recommends that County Council amend Outcome One of the 
“Serving Hampshire’s Residents – Strategic Plan 2021 – 2025” to reflect this, 
as detailed in the extract from the Strategic Plan attached to the Decision 
Record.  

The full Cabinet Decision Record is attached to this Part I report for reference.  

 

The agenda and minutes of Cabinet can be found at the following link:   

Cabinet, 12 October, 2021 

 

RECOMMENDATIONS 

That the County Council: 

a. Amend Outcome One of the “Serving Hampshire’s Residents – Strategic Plan 
2021 – 2025” as detailed in the extract from the Strategic Plan attached to the 
Cabinet Decision Record.  

 

https://democracy.hants.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=134&MId=7744

